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TIMELINE FOR ANTICIPATED RE-OPENING OF THE MEMORIAL CENTRE AND 

GROUNDS 

 

29 March - football and cricket can restart and MUGA has reopened. No 
changing rooms until June - toilets only available for pre-booked fixtures. 

12th April – Children’s organised sports can resume. We have a week long 
booking for a children’s event on the Memorial Ground. 

1st May Whiteparish Cricket Club begins their season. 

6th May – Local elections. 

17 May - Centre open - reduced capacities, social distancing observed. 
Exercise classes and badminton can restart. Any clubs will need to be in 
the hall. Kitchen remains closed. Details expected include: 

• Social distancing (2 metres) required between households, 
Facemasks may be required 

• Reduced capacities – Main Hall 45 people, Cowesfield Room 20 
people 

• Kitchen closed 
• Changing rooms closed 
• All furniture to be cleaned before and after use 

 21 June - back to normal - no restrictions on numbers.  
 
All dates are subject to confirmation via Government announcement and 
may be subject to change at short notice along with any social distancing 
and other regulations mandated. 
 
All booking enquiries should be made via our email address. 
whiteparish.memorial.booking@hotmail.com  
 
 
 
. 
 


